
TOWN OF GLASTONBURY 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

RPGL-2014-23 

ENERGY AUDIT FOR GLASTONBURY SCHOOLS 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

JUNE 6, 2014 

The attention of respondents submitting proposals for the above-referenced project is called 
to the following Addendum to the specifications. The items set forth herein, whether of 
omission, addition, substitution or other change, are all to be included in and form a part of the 
proposed Contract Documents for the work. Respondents shall acknowledge this Addendum 
in the Bid Proposal by inserting its number in Attachment A. 

Question 1.  Can the Town provide information as an Addendum that describes the Town’s school 
 buildings, including square footage of each and annual energy use? 

Answer  See attachment 

Question 2.  What level of audit detail is the Town expecting?  ASHRAE Level 1, 2, or 3?  Some other 
standard? 

Answer Will be established for short listed firms. 

Question 3.  The drawings requirement on page 4 of the RFQ seem inconsistent with the scope of 
 services.  Is there a design component for this work that would require development of 
design drawings? 

Answer  There may be design work involved as part of the work. 

Question 4.  What is the timeframe over which development of audits will occur?  
Does the Town want them completed as soon as possible? 

Answer   The duration of the work is expected to take enough time to fully examine the buildings. 
 Yes, the Town wants them completed as soon as possible. 

Question 5.  The solicitation is due on June 11th.  Would it be possible for the Town to extend the 
submission deadline by one week to June 18?  That would be appreciated if it is possible. 

Answer Proposal due date will remain as June 11 at 11:00 A.M.

This addendum includes 4 pages.  Proposal due date remains June 11, 2014 at 11:00 A.M. 
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